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3. Meeting with academic departments: Kinesiology
Kinesiology understood that there are minor places that need to be worked on,
but overall was a great meeting. Kinesiology faculty expressed their urgent need
for more lab space.
4. The PRC’s response to the E&B annual assessment report: Diane
a. Julian Paley scheduled a meeting for April 10 for all Economics and
Business faulty members to be trained on how to write annual assessment
reports.
5. Best seven-year and annual reports
a. Education and Chemistry had the best annual reports and Steve Rogers
will present the awards in the upcoming faculty meeting
b. Religious Studies had the best six-year report and Steve Rogers will
present the award in the upcoming faculty meeting
6. Modified version of the Alumni Survey
PRC made modification to the Alumni Survey adding some new questions and
modification to the language that was used.
7. Other Business
As a result of required budget cuts, the academic departments will receive
funding for only one retreat over the seven-year cycle with the maximum amount
of $25 per person. These budget cuts were approved by PRC.
Meeting adjourned: 4:58 pm



